
02/12/2019 

MR Robert Stevenson 
30 Coles RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
bob@waterups.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1190 - 9999 Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Despite a number of false starts, it is encouraging to hear that there are plans to improve a 
number of aspects of the facility at Brookvale Park (Brookvale Oval)
Having lived in the area for 30 years the Manly Warringah Sea Eagles have contributed 
significantly to my love and pride of the area. 
As a family of 5 we are regular attendees as Sea Eagles home games and much as we love 
"Brooky" it is clear that it needs to upgraded to allow it to offer better facilities for the 
community as a whole.
The proposed development will allow additional community facilities for larger events and 
meetings, will contribute to the increase of, and promote, female participation across many 
sports due to inclusion of female change rooms
The inclusion of more and better access for disability patrons to attend sports events on the 
Peninsular will also likely be welcomed by many in the community.
As a rate payer I would like to request that the plans be looked upon in a favourable light.
Thanks and best wishes
Bob 

Sent: 2/12/2019 8:21:10 AM
Subject: Online Submission


